
 

 

 

                    

                Livingstone Range School Division 

                  Board of Trustees Key Messages 

 
 

 
Following are the Board of Trustees Key Messages from the Board of Trustees Regular Meeting 
held on Monday, June 15, 2020. 
 

1) Division Awards – The Board of Trustees recognize outstanding high school students in 

four award categories for their demonstration of leadership, citizenship, academic skills and 

pursuit of environmental studies. The Livingstone Range School Division’s board of 

trustees award these scholarships annually to recipients nominated by his or her school 

and selected by a committee consisting of two trustees and one central office administrator. 

The Awards Committee has adjudicated and announced the winners for the Dr. Lloyd 

Cavers Leadership Scholarships, Livingstone-Macleod Bursary and the ENMAX 

Scholarship. A video will be released shortly on our website. 

 

2) Superintendent Evaluation & Board Self-Evaluation – That the Board of Trustees 

approved Cal Hauserman and David George as facilitators for the Superintendent 

Evaluation and the Board Self-Evaluation including the Area of Emphasis Review and the 

Governance Review for 2020-2021 school year. 

 
3) Board Meeting In-Person attendance – The Board of Trustees moved that the 2020-2021 

Regular Board and Meeting of the Whole Meetings revert to in-person as the COVID-19 

gathering restrictions have been increased. We welcome all to attend. Meetings will be held 

on the second Wednesday of each month starting in September 2020 at the G.R. Davis 

Administration Office in Fort Macleod, Alberta. 

 
 


